Andrea Gyger

From: Kyra Long |

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 11:39 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: comments on proposed Rules Concerning Elections

Secretary Williams,

On the proposed rule to allow unaffiliated voters to vote in primaries and the methods described, I love it. I
think this is a very well laid out method of making this happen, and I think that this needs to happen, as even the
unaffiliated are going to be voting for one or the other of the major parties in the current two party voting
culture.

On the idea of allowing counties to make agreements to allow people to vote in the most convenient place, I
also love it. Anything that makes it easier to vote is a good thing, and so many of us work far from home so
that it is difficult to get to a polling place.

Thank you!

Kyra Long





